
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 05:49:33 PM

To:  Yeghig Keshishian <yeghig.keshishian@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: Info Request/Hollywood Center Project
 

FYI.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Editor <editor@beverlypress.com>
Date: Tue, Oct 13, 2020 at 2:09 PM
Subject: Info Request/Hollywood Center Project
To: <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Hello, I understand the Planning hearing date on Oct. 15 for the Hollywood Center Project has been postponed. I was hoping to
confirm that occurred, why there was a postponement, and when the new hearing will be held.  Please let me know, and thank you
very much. Have a wonderful day.

 

Ed Folven

Editor, Park Labrea News/Beverly Press

Cell: (626)236-2472

 

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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